
 
 
Legacy patients, 
 
Today, we are pleased to share the news that Legacy has announced plans to combine 
with OHSU to create an integrated, patient-centric health system that will accelerate our 
shared mission to better serve you, our patients, and our communities by expanding 
access to high-quality, essential health care.  
 
Together, we will form the region’s premier health system capable of improving patient 
outcomes and better addressing health care disparities, all while training and educating 
future scientists, advanced practice providers, nurses, physicians and other health care 
professionals. We have collaborated closely with OHSU for several decades on 
essential services, such as pediatrics, cancer, and behavioral health. Taking this next 
step will enable us to best serve our communities and improve health care across 
Oregon, the Pacific Northwest and beyond for years to come.  
 
While we work toward our long-term vision, Legacy and OHSU will continue to operate 
as we do today without any change to the way patients receive care. Once the 
transaction is complete, we expect to offer our patients an expanded network of 
services and providers, building a more robust and connected network while enhancing 
our ability to serve you and your family when and where you need us. 
 
This announcement is the first step in what will be a thoughtful process to bring our 
systems together, which we expect will officially take place in 2024. We will keep you 
informed as we move through this process.  
 
Please know that Legacy will continue providing the exceptional patient care you have 
come to expect from us. Thank you for choosing Legacy and trusting us with your care. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathryn Correia 
President and CEO 
 
Charles Wilhoite 
Chair, Legacy Health board of directors 


